
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold's Property, located approximately 375 
kiolometres north of Whitehorse and 85 
kilometres north, northeast of the Village of 
Mayo within the traditional territory of the First 
Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun. The property is 
accessible by road year-round and is connected 
to Yukon Energy Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is 
a significant contributor to the Yukon economy 
employing 350-400 people.

O L D - T I M E R S ’  L U N C H E O N  S E R I E S

Each year, the Association of Mineral Explorers (AME) hosts a 
luncheon at the annual Roundup conference for industry 
‘old-timers’; those individuals at least 70 years of age who 
have made a significant contribution to the mineral 
exploration community.

In 2022, Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell 
approached AME with the idea of hosting a series of 
old-timer's luncheons throughout the year (instead of only 
once a year) to continually connect and stay involved in the 
industry.

Since then, in addition to the traditional January Roundup 
gathering, Victoria Gold is honoured to sponsor seasonal 
old-timers’ luncheons in the spring, summer and fall as well.

“These get-togethers are such a wonderful opportunity for 
those who helped build our industry to connect and reflect,” 
says McConnell. “We are so pleased to support these seasonal 
luncheons and truly enjoy being privy to the shared stories, 
wisdom and history of those who came before us.”

“By recognizing our past and the people who helped shape our 
industry, we can be better prepared for our future,” adds 
McConnell. “The ingenuity demonstrated by these individuals 
during their careers is inspiring and we look forward to 
upcoming gatherings over a shared meal and a shared love of 
our industry.”

The next AME Old Timers’ Luncheon will take place at Roundup 
on Wednesday, January 24 in Vancouver and participation is by 
invitation through AME.

To learn more, please visit roundup.amebc.ca
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Spring 2023’s AME Old Timers’ Luncheon; held at the AME offices in downtown Vancouver
featured speaker Brandon Macdonald of Fireweed Metals pictured here with AME’s Kendra Johnston

and Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell.

Summer 2023’s AME Old Timers’ Luncheon; held at a popular restaurant in downtown Vancouver.




